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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

It’s been another great week in Year 6 and 
your children have done so well in their 
Spring PiXL Papers. Next week the marked 
tests will be given out and it would be 
great if you could go through the                    
questions with your child and reflect upon 
how well they have done. As always, 
please come and see us if you need any 
support in this! 

This week as a treat, we did an                            
impromptu dance afternoon in the hall. It 
was a great afternoon and something we 
will definitely be doing again.  

Also this week we also started to                  
design our own theme parks. This will be 
an on-going topic of the next                
coming weeks where children will have to 
work in their teams to design to              
develop their problem-solving and                 
creative thinking skills and strengthen 
their ability to work collaboratively within 
a team. We can’t wait to see what they 
come up with! 

Lastly, to revise our grammar we worked 
together to solve the mystery of the miss-
ing space suit. We had to use the clues to 
solve the mystery and eliminate each of 
the suspects. 

Next Week: 

We are coming to the end of our factions topic 
so for next week, the children will have to               
apply our learning so far to a range of different 
contexts. This will involve working within 
groups to solve a range of problems. 

Next week in English, we will be writing our 
first piece of work for our portfolios. This will 
be based upon a short video clip called 
‘Marshmallows’ and will involve children using 
our suspense toolkit to writing a brilliant story. 

Stars Of The Week 

Ellie for constantly trying her best and making 
sure she treats others with respect. This week, 
you ensured that you tried your hardest in the 
tests and asked for help when needed. 

Charlotte for putting soooo much effort into 
her tests and for always showing brilliant                
manners to her peers and adults. You are a     
perfect role model!  

Disco! 

Just a reminder that it is our KS2 disco next 
Thursday 8th February. It will be held in our KS2 
hall straight after school and will finish at 
5:00pm. For those of you that already have not 
yet paid, it needs to be paid on Agora and it is 
£1:50. The tuck shop will be open to buy snacks 
and drinks. We can’t wait to see your best 
dance moves!  


